Rodgers Middle Magnet School

A Cambridge International School

Rising 6th Grader
Info Sheet

" To prepare your family for the transition to Rodgers, we recommend exploring the rising 6th-grade
portion of our website, You can find it by going to Hillsboroughschools.org/Rodgers. Once there,
click on the menu, go to resources, and find “Rising 6th Graders.”
You cah also go to https://bit.ly/rays6.

Open House May 17th from 6:30-7:30 pm.

Attend for general information about Rodgers and our 6th-grade programs, including the Cambridge
Magnet Program, The Rodgers Honors Institute, the Double Accelerated Math Program, and the
Summer Bridge Program. This will also include a campus tour.
Please RSVP at https://bit.ly/RaysOpenHouse.

Honors Institute Applications Due May 26th.

This is for academically inclined students who usually get A’s and B’s on their report cards and score
a 3 or higher on the FAST Math and ELA assessments. For questions about this program, please
email Thomas.Waistell@hcps.net
Apply at hitps://bit.ly/RaysHonors

Double Accelerated Math Assessment, June 10th at 9 am.
If you are uncertain if your child qualifies for the Double Accelerated Program, please review the in-
formation on our website. We will have a list of qualifying students at the May 17th Open House for
you to double-check. For questions about this program, please email Stephanie Jamell@hcps.net.

Summer Bridge is July 17th and 18th from 8-12 pm.

This program will introduce rising 6th-graders to our school. The event will include fun activities and
allow students to learn how to navigate middle school. For questions about this program, please
email Lauren.Rozier@hcps.net.

RSVP at https://bit.ly/raysbridge
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